
 

 
 

 
Ref No.: LPS/Cir/1439/21-22                                                        07.06.2021 
 
Dear Parents, 

Sub:  SPEA Survey for Parents  

Greetings from LPS ! 

 

Please be informed that Sharjah Private Education Authority (SPEA) is 

conducting a survey for parents relating to students’ return to school for next 

academic year 2021-22. The purpose of the Survey is to better understand the 

challenges and concerns parents may have experienced related to Covid-19 

and to obtain feedback about the quality of education the students have 

received from schools. 

 

Kindly go through the link given below and complete the survey before 5.00 

p.m. on 10th June 2021. 
 

Click here for the link 
 

Your responses will be kept confidential by the SPEA. Should you have more 

than one child attending the school, please complete this questionnaire for 

each child separately. 

 

Solicit your co-operation. 

 

With regards, 

 

Sd/- 

RAFIA ZAFAR ALI 

PRINCIPAL 

 
 

https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/tKzx43?lang=en
https://survey.zohopublic.com/zs/tKzx43?lang=en

